From: losilevsky, Garik <garik.iosilevsky@cep.sccgov.org>

**Sent:** Tuesday, July 29, 2025 12:31 PM

**To:** Stefanie Hockemeyer <SHockemeyer@LosGatosCA.gov>

**Subject:** RE: Mulberry Drive - Protest Against Inclusion in Weed Abatement Program

Hi Stefanie,

Thanks for forwarding this to me. I do not see any correspondence in our general email inbox with a substitution of the program, while the upcoming meeting is only to appeal any fees for 2025. If they wish to appeal being on the program, they will need to appeal at the meeting which will take place in early 2026. I will also note that this property has passed the inspection for the last 2 years. If they remain on the program for one more year and pass the inspection, they will be removed from the list starting in 2027.

I will be at the meeting on 8/5. I will see you there.

Thank You, Garik



Garik Iosilevsky Weed Abatement Manager

County of Santa Clara
Consumer and Environmental Protection Agency

office: (408)282-3186

email: Garik.iosilevsky@cep.sccgov.org